
 
 

23rd September, 2016 
 

ADDENDUM NUMBER 1 
 

TO ALL INTERESTED BIDDERS  
 

EXTENSION OF THE REQUEST FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST (ReEOI) 
FOR 

CONSULTANCY SERVICES FOR THE DETAILED SCOPING STUDY (DSS) – OF VISION 
2063 AFRICA INTEGRATED HIGH SPEED RAILWAY NETWORK AND MASTER PLAN  
 
PROCUREMENT NUMBER: 005/RIIT/PIDA/QCBS/2016 
 
TO ALL BIDDERS 
 
Reference is made to the Request for Expression Interest (ReEOI) mentioned above. 
 
Please be informed that NEPAD has decided to extend the deadline for the submission of 
Expression of Interest from 26th September to 7th October, 2016 in order to encourage more 
participation and allow time for ReEOI clarifications which has been made to NEPAD Agency 
to be published for easier access by Consultancy Firms participating. 
 
In addition, the Consultative Meeting dates with Pan-African Parliament (PAP) 
representatives, in Sham el Sheikh, Egypt, from 10-19 October 2016, where the PIU, and the 
hired Consultancy firm, will present the Project to the Parliamentarians has been temporally 
put on hold to come up with realistic dates for the Inception report.  
 
All other details remain the same. 
 
Note: All participants who had submitted their EOIs earlier, are free to withdraw them 
if necessary in order to amend them.   
 
Vincent Moola 
Head of Procurement  
NEPAD Planning and Coordination Agency  


